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Newsletter : 

17th June 2022 
 
 
 

Seven Fields Primary School-Newsletter 

 

Value:  Co-operation  

Dear Parents/Carers 
 

This week we have been celebrating ‘Art week’ and the work that the children have been producing is fantastic. In    
assembly the pupils were able to share some of the collaborative pieces they had recreated based on the work of     
David Hockney. It is apt then that our continued value to focus upon is co-operation. To be able to work alongside each 
other and make a contribution to a final product whether that be a meal, a party, festival or a school fete, the feeling of 
togetherness and success ensures that as a team we are more than our individual parts. At school we often make the 
sum of the whole greater than the sum of the parts, as that's when teams reach their full potential. Great teamwork 
requires contribution, collaboration, cooperation, communication and commitment. The secret is to work less as      
individuals and more as a team as teamwork divides the task and doubles the success. 
 

This week the pupils have been working very hard in Art but we have not ignored our core subjects. KS1 pupils have 
been working on completing the curriculum as we were externally moderated. Phonics assessments have now almost 
been completed and Year 4 pupils have been practising their multiplications check. As I write this, Year 6 are taking part 
in Junior Good Citizen as part of our PSHE curriculum.  
 

I am delighted to be able to announce that we have managed to recruit a teacher to our team from September. Mr 
Bagley will be joining the Key Stage 2 team. We are therefore close to finalising the staffing structure for next year and 
we will soon be able to hold transition meetings where pupils attend their new classes. 
 

We have had two new pupils join us this week. The numbers on roll are continuing to increase thanks to our growing 
reputation as a school delivering high quality learning experiences. We welcome David to Hummingbird’s class and   
Emmanuella to Eagles. 
 

Finally, please can I remind you of the importance of sending your child in the correct school uniform and PE kit. I know 
we are in a very hot part of the year but some children are coming to school in clothes that are not suitable for a school 
environment. Our uniform policy is very clear. 
 

For those of you that can, I hope you are able to celebrate Father’s day this weekend.  
 
 

Enjoy the sunshine but please stay protected. 
 
 

D Booth 
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Dojos gained this week 
Class Total Dojos Class Winner 

Miss Mitchell 889 Nevaeh 44 

Miss Goss 249 Jesse/Isaac 24 

Miss Bickle 254 Jae-Jay 16 

Mrs Wright & Miss 
Neville 220 Kaurasi 14 

Miss Smith &  
Miss Roberts 754 Sophia 32 

Miss Jessop 747 Kara-Mae 40 

Mrs Branscombe 854 Macie 48 

Miss Martin 848 Ella 

Miss Grimwood 434 Mazie 42 

Mr Donnelly 168 Alfie 12 

   
Follow us on twitter @sevenfieldsprim 

Certificates 

Congratulations to   
anyone who has been 

nominated by your 
teacher this week 

 

Well done to you all on 
your  

achievements ! 

Butterflies AM 
and PM  

Michael for trying his best in phonics 
this week  

Oliver for joining in with phonics this 
week  

Macey for being a fantastic role model to 
the younger children  

Daniel for joining in with his phonics  
sessions this week  

Bumblebees George for writing independently  Dylan for listening to adults  

Robins Jesse for trying his best this week  Freddie for working hard on his          
handwriting and trying his best 

Sparrows Marissa for working hard in maths and 
showing great learning behaviours  

TJ for working hard in English to become a 
more independent writer 

Wrens Rayyan for amazing independent maths 
work  

Landan for great effort in writing lessons  

Puffins Kacper for an amazing final piece of 
artwork  

Sophia for an amazing final piece of   
artwork  

Kingfishers Abdul for using some brilliant drawing 
techniques in or art week lessons  

Leo for showing kindness and encouraging 
younger children to play nicely together at 
lunchtimes 

Hummingbirds Beaumont for producing an excellent 
drawing inspired by an artist’s work  

Isla for giving a clear and respectful     
critique so that improvements were 
achieved in art  

Falcons Ava for producing amazing artwork this 
week  

Spencer for supporting others with their 
art work this week  

Eagles Beatriz for showing great care in her 
artwork  

Oscar for taking care to make sure his 
artwork is the best it can be 

Kestrels Courtney for persevering and improving 
her artwork  

Michael for excellent contributions to 
discussions about our guided reading 
book 

Special Mention Freyja for always being polite at the 
school office 

Leighton for being very brave 

Puffins for working consistently well all 
week  

Attendance  

Bumblebee Class 81.33 

Robin Class 79.05 

Sparrow Class 93.48 

Wren Class 96.54 

Puffin Class 92.00 

Kingfisher Class 90.00 

Hummingbird Class 94.74 

Falcon Class 93.46 

Kestrel Class 86.32 

Eagle Class 93.06 

This week’s certificate nominations are as follows: 

And the attendance cup goes to: 

Wrens 

This week’s winners of 

the Dojo cup are: 

Bumblebees 

Congratulations 

and well done 
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House points totals this 

week and overall totals so 

far: 

 

Snowdon   51 

 

Slieve Donard   51 

 

Ben Nevis   50 

 

Scafell Pike   47 

 

This weeks behaviour cup winner is     

Puffin Class for showing great resilience 

whilst Miss Smith was absent. Mrs Chant is         

incredibly proud of you all 

Well Done 

They are back! Hot chocolate Fridays have returned and we would like to say a huge well done to the following      

children for receiving the most dojos in their class this week:  

Ella, Jae-Jay, Jesse, Nevaeh, Kaurasi, Macie and Sophia 
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Puffins have been figuring out where the sun hits 

and at what time of the day their shadows are 

shorter. 
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Art week 
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Bumblebees        

creating fish and 

boats to go with 

their story of  the 

week ‘Tiddler’ 

House badges  

Well done to Riley, Layla and 

Tommy on achieving 30 

house points and receiving 

their bronze badge. 

 

Emily has worked hard to 

achieve 60 house points to 

receive her silver badge. 

With a whopping 90 house 

points Daisy has received her 

gold badge. 

Well done to you all 
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IMPORTANT INFORMATION: 

 

 

 

Non uniform day 

Friday 24th June   

Please donate a bottle for the     
bottle stall at this years fete 

Thank you  
 

SUMMER FETE 

Saturday 2nd July 2022 

11am—2pm  
Can we remind you that our 

school site is a non smoking  

area this also includes the use 

of vapes. 

Thank you  
Remember hats and sun 

cream for the hot 

weather 

Wednesday 22nd 
June 2022 

We encourage you 
all to walk to 

school  


